
 

 Dear Parents, 

I thought this week would be a good time to update you on 

what has happened in the 6 months after forming the           

Learning Link Multi Academy Trust back in November. 

Over the last 6 months we have been working hard to ensure 

that the school is financially viable and that all of the new 

academy business and financial systems are in place.  

School leaders and staff have also been involved in a wide 

variety of ‘audit/inspection days’. Back in December we had a 

teaching and learning visit where we were inspected on the 

quality of our lessons, and pupil behaviour. Both results came 

back with excellent reports. Pupils commented that they feel 

very safe in school and that behaviour is very good. The           

quality of lessons observed was also very good with the            

creativity and personalised approaches to learning being 

praised.  

In February we were inspected on the quality of our          

safeguarding arrangements. I was very pleased that our         

results were excellent with many aspects of our safeguarding                

systems being considered excellent practice for other schools 

to use as a  model for their own practice.  

Just last week we were inspected on the quality of school 

leadership. Again this was judged to be excellent with a  good 

capacity within the leadership team to help the school              

to improve further.  

Over the next few months we will be inspected on the quality 

of our arrangements for SEND pupils and those pupils entitled 

to the Pupil Premium funding.  

          Always check the school website - www.netherbrook.dudley.sch.uk           

Updates available on school life app - https://netherbrook.sch.life/ 

27.04.18 Football  Netherbrook vs Thorns 

02.05.18 Football Netherbrook vs Dudley Wood 

03.05.18 Voting - School closed to pupils 

04.05.18 FONS meeting 1.30pm 

04.05.18 Football Netherbrook vs Northfield  

07.05.18 May Day Bank Holiday– School Closed 

14.05.18 SATs Week 

22.05.18 EYFS Sports Day 

23.05.18 Sports Day 

25.05.18 Mufti Day 

25.05.18 School Nurse Drop In 1-3pm 

Half Term 28.05.18 - 01.06.18 

18.06.18 World Cup Focus Week 

27.06.18 - 29.06.18  Year 6 Kingswood Residential 

27.06.18 Lower School Production 2pm 

28.06.18 Lower School Production 2pm 

16.07.18 Open Evening—3.30pm—5.30pm 

18.07.18 EYFS Fun Day - information to follow 

19.07.18 Year 6 Leavers Assembly 2pm 

20.07.18 Break Up at 3.15pm 

 

Our summer term disco raised an amazing  £596  which is great amount! 

The children enjoyed themselves showing off their dance moves 

    FONS AGM Reminder: The AGM will take place Friday 4th May 1.30pm in the school community room. 

Everyone is welcome! 

Congratulations to Netherbrook Football Team who won 

against Withymoor Primary School last week. 

5-4 Close match but they did a fantastic job! 

       Students of the Week -27.04.18 

Cheyanne J. Maizie-Jae L, Ellie B, Emile  E, Tyler E, 

Cody B, Josh H, Alfie J, Ryan S, Kiera D, Joe H 


